
1,000 HOUSES TO BE BUILT 
IN BREDON PARISH 

 

Please attend Bredon Parish Council’s Public Meeting in the 
Chandler Room at Bredon Village Hall at 7:00pm on Tuesday 10th 
December 2019, to give your views on this development. 
 
The South Worcestershire Development Plan (SWDP) is currently 
undergoing a five-yearly review and a new draft plan has been 
produced called the ‘Preferred Options’. This proposes that 1,000 
houses are built between Bredon’s Hardwick and Mitton next to the 
Bredon to Tewkesbury Road (B4080). 
 
Potential implications for Bredon Parish are: 

• Urbanisation – joined to Tewkesbury, etc. 

• Transportation – congestion, etc. 

• Environment – flooding, etc. 

• Healthcare – doctor’s appointments, etc. 

• Education – school places, etc. 
 
The Parish Council urges you to take part in this important 
consultation and your comments need to be submitted by 5pm on 
Monday 16th December 2019. Please send either by post to SWDP 
Review Preferred Options Consultation, Civic Centre, Queen 
Elizabeth Drive, Pershore, WR10 1PT or email 
contact@swdevelopmentplan.org. 
 
If you submitted a comment last year, you will need to respond 
again because previous submissions do not count for this SWDP 
consultation. 
 
More details can be found on the Bredon Parish Council Website: 
http://www.bredonpc.org.uk/ 
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